
1

Michelle Dodrill

Subject: FW: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD21A/0161 at Lucan Shopping 
Centre, Newcastle Road, Co. Dublin

 
 

From: Grainne Mowlds <gmowlds@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Monday 28 February 2022 13:34 
To: Michelle Dodrill <mdodrill@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: RE: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD21A/0161 at Lucan Shopping Centre, Newcastle Road, 
Co. Dublin 
 
HI Michelle,  
Public Lighting Section has no comment on this application.  
Regards, 
Gráinne 
 

From: Michelle Dodrill <mdodrill@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Tuesday 15 February 2022 15:42 
To: Grainne Mowlds <gmowlds@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD21A/0161 at Lucan Shopping Centre, Newcastle Road, Co. 
Dublin 
 
 

Please see attached.  

Kind Regards  
Michelle Dodrill  


